
PRIDE 
     Synonyms:  self-respect, arrogance, conceit, vanity 

It is important to her to be looked up to with respect, so Anne 
works hard at developing her competence in whatever area she takes 
on.   

Whatever he does, he wants to be well thoughts of.  Because his 
personal achievements give him his sense of self-worth, he is 
likely to work hard in order to be viewed as proficient.  Making a 
mistake or using poor judgment is likely to leave him feeling 
depressed and unhappy. 

He tends to see himself as all-powerful and larger than life.  
While others may subscribe to that view on a first meeting, later 
they find there is not enough substance to back it up.  His 
grandiose plans, although he has plenty of energy to carry them 
out, may be just too unrealistic. 

He enjoys being recognized for his skills and talents.   

Independent and autonomous, you make your own rules.  Your sense of 
pride prompts you to do your best at all times, so that you will be 
seen in the best possible light.   

Pride and dignity add to his sense of self worth. 

You have a strong sense of pride that prods you always to give of 
your best.   

You are not the type to tolerate sloppiness or chaos in your 
environment and, even though you are very flexible, maintain a high 
standard of performance that you are unwilling to compromise. 

He is extremely proud, to the point of vanity.  Because of his 
unmet need for approval, he tends to over-compensate by self-approval, or 
by projecting an unrealistic or elevated estimation of 
himself. 

He derives great satisfaction from doing a good job or serving his 
customers well.   

Self-conscious and sensitive to criticism, he conducts himself with 



pride and dignity. 

His profound sense of pride prevents him from placing himself in a 
bad light. 

His pride makes him unwilling to accept failure without first 
making an attempt to succeed. 


